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March 26, 1986

Docket No. 50-160

.

-Dr. Ratib Karam
Neely fluclear Research Center'

School- of Nuclear Engineering
- and Health ~ Physics

Georgia Institute of Technology
,

Atlanta,. Georgia 30332

' Dear Dr. Karam:

SUBJECT: REVISION 1 TO THE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PLAN - GEORGIA
INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH REACTOR

~

The staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review of Revision 1 to your Emergency Preparedness Plan submitted by letter
dated January 22, 1986.

Our review indicates that the revision does not decrease the effectiveness
of the current accepted Plan. Therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q),
your proposed revision may be incorporated into the current Emergency .

Preparedness Plan.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Carter, our Project Manager.
for your facility, at (301) 492-8206.

Sin'cerely,

,

Original signed by' DirectorHerbert N. Berkow,
Standardization and Special

Projects Directorate |
.

Division of PWR Licensing-B .

cc: See.next page
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# %, UNITED STATES
! NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION.. p,

( 5 j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

% ,,,,, # March 26, 1986

Docket No. 50-160

Dr. Ratib Karam
Neely Nuclear Research Center
School of Nuclear Engineering

and Health Physics
Georgia Institute of Technology
Atlanta, Georgia 30332

Dear Dr. Karam:

SUBJECT: REVISION 1.TO THE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PLAN - GEORGIA
INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH REACTOR

The-staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its
review of Revision 1 to your Emergency Preparedness Plan submitted by it;ttar
dated January 22, 1986.

Our review i..dicates that the revision doe's not decrease the effectiveness
of the current accepted Plan. Therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q),
your proposed revision may be incorporated into the current Emergency'

Preparedness Plan.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Carter, our, Project Manager
foryourfacility,at(301)492-8206.

Sincerely, .

,

. .

.erbert N. Berkow, Director
tandardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-B

cc: See next page
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Georgia Institute of Technology ' Docket hos. 50-160/276.',

: .

cc: Office of Planning and Budget>
,

Room 615B
270 Washington Street, S. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Mayor of City of-Atlanta'
Atlanta, Georgia 30301

Attorney General
Law Department,

132 Judicial Building
Atlanta, Georgia 30334<
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